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Brief Closure due to Clarksburg Branch Library Renovation 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Renovation of the Clarksburg Branch Library began on Monday, February 17, and is 

scheduled to be complete by June 2014.  An unanticipated closure will be required March 3 to March 7 

to evaluate potentially hazardous materials resulting from the renovation, and conduct any necessary 

abatement.  The library will reopen for regularly scheduled hours on Saturday, March 8. 

 

The Clarksburg Branch Library building is owned by the Clarksburg Friends of the Library with library 

services provided by the Yolo County Library.  The Clarksburg Friends are renovating and updating 

both the bathroom and kitchen areas to provide greater accessibility and service to the community.  

 

The Clarksburg Branch Library is located at 52915 Netherlands Avenue in Clarksburg.  Staff can be 

reached at (916) 744-1755.  For information specific to the renovation, contact Sara Ferguson at 

sara.ferguson@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8066.  

 

For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with 

the Yolo County Library on Facebook at www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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